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New Administration Software System
Catholic Education Western Australia (CEWA) has committed fo a new Administration software
platform for schools that has been a work in progress for the last couple of years.

As the demands of modern schools increase, the services required to support schools is
increasing faster still. AoS (Administration of schools) is a comprehensive engine designed to
integrate all of these services and unite them in one central management system. 5t Bernard's
school administration and finance staff have been working with staff from CEWA in preparation
for the installation of AoS to replace our current administration system.

Please be aware that this change will occur as of 26th June, 2020. There will be several changes
families may note, including a new BPay reference number.

We will send you a Fee Statement showing your current balance and updated payment details in
the coming weeks. Please take note of your new BPay reference number on the Fee Statement.
Prior to making any BPay payments please update your bank account details to the new BPay
reference number.



